
 

Creativity - Student Friendly Deep Learning Progression 

Being able to see and take opportunities, creating new ideas or products, leading others. 

 
 

Dimension 
 

Limited Evidence 
(little or no evidence of 

progress in this area yet.) 

Emerging 
(initial signs of criteria being 

met, often in isolation and/or 

requiring support) 

Developing  
(increasing level of 

independence and initiative 

demonstrated.) 

Accelerating 
(greater level of initiative, 

persisting to a solution often 

in collaboration with others) 

Proficient 
(applying knowledge in 

unfamiliar contexts, able to 

teach others) 

Leadership to turn 
ideas into action. 
 

I have ideas, but I’m 
not ready to share 
them or work with 
others to make them 
happen. 

I am starting to share 
some of my ideas 
and work with others 
to create something 
new. 
 
I am beginning to 
take responsibility for 
parts of tasks. 
 
I sometimes take the 
lead in our creative 
team. 

I know my strengths, 
and the strengths of 
others, and how we 
can work together to 
get good results.  
 
I understand that to 
succeed, I need to 
encourage teamwork 
and make 
compromises to 
reach goals. 

I know and use our 
team members' skills 
and interests to reach 
our goals.  
 
I encourage others to 
join in and be part of 
our creative work.  
 
I help others learn 
and build their skills.  
 
My teammates 
respect how I 
communicate and 
work with them,  as 
we learn and create 
together. 

As a leader, I show 
resilience, keep 
trying, and share my 
positive attitude with 
others.  
 
I solve problems and 
inspire others to do 
the same.  
 
I know how to create 
successful change 
and communicate 
this within my team. 
 
I can lead a team to 
create something and 
make our vision 
come true. 
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